
Community Mennonite Fellowship 
Drayton, ON 
July 2020 Congregational Re-Opening Plan 
 
We are having a “test” In Person Worship Gathering this Sunday, July 26th.  We may have another one in 
August but our goal at this point is to resume in person worship in September.  We have put the 
following protocols in place for this Sunday and will adjust them as we evaluate how this Sunday went 
and as government recommendations evolve going forward. 
 

a. RSVPs are required either through www.signupgenius.com or by phoning the church 

office. This is to ensure that we are in compliance of the government’s 30% capacity 

rule.   

b. The service will start at 10:30am but we are asking people to come at least 15 minutes 

early as it will take some time for people to enter and be seated 

c. Everyone will be requested to please bring a mask and plan to wear them during the 

service.  Exceptions will be made for those who can’t wear masks for health 

reasons.  There will be no singing during the service. 

d. Everyone will be seated in family/household bubbles which will be physically distanced 

from each other in the sanctuary (and the Fellowship hall if needed) 

e. Entering and exiting the building will be done with the direction of ushers. Please follow 

their directions 

f. Washroom use will be restricted to one person at a time. 

g. Rooms such as the kitchen, classrooms, library will be off limits 

 
Blessings, 
 
Craig Frere 
 

Community Mennonite Fellowship 

519-638-3012 
 

http://www.signupgenius.com/

